
 

 
Parent Survey 

KG1 to Grade 12 - AY 2025.26 
 

Circular No: HB/AC/25-26/25  ​                                                                             Dated: 23/05/2025   
​ ​ ​ ​ ​                                                         

Dear Parent, 
Greetings! 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the school is conducting a Parent Survey to help us better 
understand the needs and expectations of our school community. 

This survey is an important step in our ongoing efforts to: 

➔​ Improve the quality of education and services we provide. 
➔​ Strengthen communication and collaboration between parents and the school. 
➔​ Ensure a safe, supportive, and enriching learning environment for all students. 
➔​ Gather constructive feedback to inform school planning and decision-making 

Survey: Click on the link 

We kindly request you to take a few minutes to complete the survey by 31st May 2025. Your honest 
feedback will help us grow and serve our students and families more effectively. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Principal 
Bala Reddy Ambati  
 

 

https://forms.gle/x1pesNBDK7f55UVd7

